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ISSUE: The Legislature is in the process of finalizing changes to the Governor’s Budget 

(commonly known as “Budget mods”) that will be part of the Appropriations Act. 

 While there are still some steps to be taken within the Legislative Caucus, there is 

no need to contact legislators at this time.  Therefore, our focus should be on 

asking Governor Christie not to redline any increases in nonpublic school 

accounts.   

OUR 

POSITION: The New Jersey Catholic Conference and the New Jersey Network of Catholic 

School Families have supported the needed increases in the nonpublic school 

accounts in the FY’16 Budget since the Governor’s Budget was introduced in 

February. 

 

ACTION:  Call, write or email the Office of Governor Chris Christie to ask that any 

increases in nonpublic school accounts provided by the Legislature be retained in 

the final version of the State Budget for FY 2016. 

 Phone: (609) 292-6000 

 

 Address: The Honorable Chris Christie 

   Governor of the State of New Jersey 

   The State House 

   P.O. Box 001 

   Trenton, NJ  08625 

 

 Email: http://www.nj.gov/governor/contact/ 

 

Or 

 

You can contact Governor Christie through the NJCC Voter Voice System 

https://votervoice.net/NJCC/Campaigns/41508/Respond  

http://www.nj.gov/governor/contact/
https://votervoice.net/NJCC/Campaigns/41508/Respond

